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Juliano, Jill

From: Elaine Pierce 
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 11:45 AM
To: Transportation
Subject: Device at Adams and Wisconsin

Per your request for comments regarding the petition to implement a traffic-calming device at the intersection of 
Adams Street and Wisconsin Avenue, I would like to note the following. I have lived at  Wisconsin since 
1992, and have never felt the need for anything other than what is already in place at that intersection.  
 
Hospital traffic does not seem to be a problem, and while there may be someone who periodically goes through 
the intersection more quickly than he or she should, that could probably be said about every intersection in Oak 
Park. I hope we do not become a village where every intersection is made a four-way stop. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of my comment.  
 
Elaine Pierce 
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